From: 		Lake Braddock High School
Sent to: 	All 10th Grade Students and Families of 10th Grade Students
Subject:	PSAT 10 Intent to Participate

On Monday, April 19th, Lake Braddock Secondary School tenth graders will have the opportunity to take the PSAT 10. FCPS will cover the cost for any tenth-grade student to take this test. 
To help the school prepare for testing, interested families must complete the form below by Friday, March 19th. This form asks about participation in the test, the need for bus transportation, and interest in free breakfast or lunch on the day of the test.
Lake Braddock HS: PSAT 10 Intent to Participate Form
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-_LhhCuKf1-GLt8Kjgy9nTJR9Vi9t_UloL3i-uj4ZmfuVOw/viewform?pli=1
Students must use their school @fcpsschools ID and log-in to access the form. Make sure you are logged off all personal Gmail accounts prior to accessing the form. The form may be more easily accessed from a computer than mobile device.
A translated version of the form content may be found on the PSAT 10 Intent webpage (https://www.fcps.edu/node/42099). Due to health and safety protocols, FCPS sites cannot accept walk-ins on the day of the exam.  
General information about the PSAT 10 test format is available on the College Board webpage (https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10) as well as sample practice tests with scoring guides (https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10/practice/full-length-practice-tests). 
Registration confirmation emails will be sent to students’ school Google accounts on Tuesday, March 23 and specific scheduling and location emails will be sent to students on Monday, April 12. 
[bookmark: _ti7f5dhbi1yn]If you have questions about the PSAT 10 administration at Lake Braddock Secondary School, please contact Jennifer Bury, Assessment Coach, at JABury@fcps.edu .

